
OneSpan Announces Participation in 25th Annual Needham Growth Conference

January 5, 2023
CHICAGO--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- OneSpan Inc. (NASDAQ: OSPN), the digital agreements security company, today announced that members of its
management team will participate in the 25th Annual Needham Growth Conference, taking place January 10 – January 12, 2023.

OneSpan is scheduled to participate in a fireside chat on Wednesday, January 11 at 8:00 a.m. E.T. Management will also be available for investor
meetings. A link for the live webcast of the fireside chat, as well as a replay of the archived webcast, can be found on the investor relations section of
OneSpan’s website at investors.onespan.com.

About OneSpan

OneSpan helps organizations accelerate digital transformations by enabling secure, compliant, and refreshingly easy customer agreements and
transaction experiences. Organizations requiring high assurance security, including the integrity of end-users and the fidelity of transaction records
behind every agreement, choose OneSpan to simplify and secure business processes with their partners and customers. Trusted by global blue-chip
enterprises, including more than 60% of the world’s largest 100 banks, OneSpan processes millions of digital agreements and billions of transactions
in 100+ countries annually.

For more information, go to www.onespan.com. You can also follow @OneSpan on Twitter or visit us on LinkedIn and Facebook.

Copyright© 2023 OneSpan North America Inc., all rights reserved. OneSpan™ is a registered or unregistered trademark of OneSpan North America
Inc. or its affiliates in the U.S. and other countries.

View source version on businesswire.com: https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20230105005183/en/

Joe Maxa
Vice President of Investor Relations
+1-312-766-4009
joe.maxa@onespan.com

Source: OneSpan Inc.

https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=https%3A%2F%2Finvestors.onespan.com%2F&esheet=53165506&newsitemid=20230105005183&lan=en-US&anchor=investors.onespan.com&index=1&md5=067d95f25f1ccbf76fb0fa5a11f8d3d1
https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.onespan.com&esheet=53165506&newsitemid=20230105005183&lan=en-US&anchor=www.onespan.com&index=2&md5=4fa08a293a7413320cd0642ffb2ad8df
https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2FOneSpan&esheet=53165506&newsitemid=20230105005183&lan=en-US&anchor=%40OneSpan&index=3&md5=b56d669f8eaa30a6aa968c828f973111
https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.linkedin.com%2Fcompany%2Fonespan&esheet=53165506&newsitemid=20230105005183&lan=en-US&anchor=LinkedIn&index=4&md5=fcd5ab6cb25d10eca5cb4009a17a90cf
https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fonespan%2F&esheet=53165506&newsitemid=20230105005183&lan=en-US&anchor=Facebook&index=5&md5=8b082480050a281b13e270f8e9ef41da
http://businesswire.com/
https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20230105005183/en/
mailto:joe.maxa@onespan.com

